| don't live on the river or own a boat. However, we do have several friends who have boats and the time we have experienced out
on the river has been rewarding. The times we have gone out with friends and their families has been helpful in strengethning
bonds with friends and family. We;ve been able to create lifelong memories for my kids (tubing and attempting to ski and surf).
They have been able to witness a bald eagle catch a fish and then watch it eat. A completely different perspective to learn about
natural resources and water safety as well. To take this all away to appease a select few would be a mistake. Please don't let these
restrictive bill become law.



